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Engineering &  

Community Development 

February 4, 2025 
 
North Dakota Department of Water Resources 
1200 Memorial Highway  
Bismarck, ND 58504-5262 
 
RE: Queen City Dam Project – City Commission Letter of Support 

The City of Dickinson supports the North Dakota Department of Water Resources (DWR) grant 

application regarding the Queen City Dam Project, City of Dickinson project number 202310.  

The requested funds will be used to develop an Emergency Action Plan (EAP), to include 

procedures to assist the city in detecting and evaluating an emergency situation, steps to 

mitigate the emergency situation, map preparation, and additional information according to 

FEMA guidance.  

The City of Dickinson appreciates the opportunity to apply for General Water Management cost 

sharing with the DWR. The program is critical to the City to identify and mitigate risks to the our 

citizens and vital infrastructure.     

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Scott Decker 

Mayor 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


